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                                  Narcotics Investigation Leads To 2 Arrests 
 

Town of Van Buren, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office reports that two people are facing 

drug charges in connection with a narcotics investigation in the Town of Van Buren.  

 

As part of an investigation into illegal narcotics sales, Detectives assigned to the Sherriff’s Office Special 

Investigations Unit, charged Kyle Seaway (35) of 143 Idlewood Blvd, and Adam Millien (32) of 101 Evans 

Drive, with 2 counts of Criminal Possession of a Controlled Substance in the 3rd degree, Criminal Possession of 

a Controlled Substance in the 7th degree and Unlawful Possession of Marihuana.  

 

Detectives recovered 93 wax paper bags containing suspected Fentanyl, 6 wax paper bags of heroin, 1 gram 

(approximately 30 doses) of powder heroin, approximately 14 grams of cocaine, 16 narcotic prescription pills 

(Hydrocodone) and a small quantity of marihuana.   

 

Both men were arraigned today in the Town of Van Buren Court before Judge Darlene O’Kane who set 

Seaway’s bail at $25,000 cash $50,000 bond. Bail was denied for Millien, due to having two or more prior 

felony convictions. He was also arraigned in the City of Syracuse Court on the additional charges of Criminal 

Possession of a Controlled Substance in the 3rd degree (5 counts), Criminal Possession of a Controlled 

Substance in the 4th degree, Criminal Possession of a Controlled Substance in the 7th degree (5 counts), and 

Unlawful Possession of Marihuana.  

 

If you are concerned your neighborhood is experiencing illegal drug activity, you can provide the Sheriff’s 

Office with information by utilizing TIP411 to send an anonymous tip. Anyone with a cell phone may send an 

anonymous tip by texting TIPONON and their message/tip to 847411 (TIP411) or they can visit the Sheriff’s 

Office website at sheriff.ongov.net. Success requires community involvement. Concerned citizens who can give 

police information about illegal activity are an excellent resource for officers.  
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